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December 11th,1926.

Dear Sir Arthur:
The address I delivered on Tuesday 

night to the McGill Undergraduates is being printed 
in pamphlet form and I am writing to ask if 
think the University would wish any copies for 
distribution, if not among the Arts men as a whole, 
to a few of the students•
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The address is being printed 

principally in order that the relatives of those 
Undergraduates who were mentioned and who have since 
died snould have a copy, but as the expense of 
making additional copies is very slight I thought 
I should ask you if the University authorities 
would desire to use any.

E
h,I

I■

Yours very/^ruly,


